
Village of Roscommon & Higgins Township 
Recreation Committee 

January 5, 2017 
 

Present:  

Sue Jock, Chair 
Connie Allen, Secretary 
Julie Crick, MSU Ext. 
Nancy Smitz 

Diane Lippert 

Bill Curnalia 
Ron Alden

 

Absent:  John Rosczyk 

The meeting was called to order at 3:45 p.m. by chair S. Jock. 

Minutes of the December 15, 2016 were accepted with corrections. Higgins Township will be added to the 

heading of all minutes and use the correct spelling of Bill ‘Curnalia’. Motion to accept B. Curnalia, 2nd D. 

Lippert, motion carried. 

Old Business: 

Chapter 3 (Recreation Inventory) of the current plan was reviewed. It will be updated and reorganized by S. 

Jock and forwarded to the Committee for review. The updates discussed included categorizing the inventory 

and adding more items to the inventory, including snowmobile/ORV trails, Cross Country Ski Headquarters 

(trails), boat launches, Civilian Conservation Corps Museum, Mason Track attractions, Ralph A. MacMullan 

Center, Community Garden, and bird watching. 

New Business: 

Planning Process – two of six methods must be used to update the Recreation Plan. On-line survey options 

were discussed to include the Spider and Monkey Surveys. An online survey would give us a good input from 

all demographics within the community and all the information is automatically compiled. Another option 

could be a ‘Town Hall’ meeting format. The online format will be investigated. 

Motion to adjourn by C. Allen, 2nd D. Lippert, motion carried. The meeting was adjourned at 4:55 p.m. The 

next meeting will be January 26, 2017, at the Village Hall, at 3:45 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Connie Allen 


